
NOTICE  

Town of Lowell  

SELECT BOARD MEETING  

THE LOWELL SELECTBOARD WILL MEET ON  

Tuesday February 15, 2022 AT 5:30 P.M.  

AT THE TOWN OFFICE BUILDING. 

 AGENDA:  
 

• Sign Orders 

• Approve minutes from February 1, 2022 

• Other Business 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

                                                                                                                                           SELECTBOARD: 
                                                                                                                                                    Alden Warner-Chm.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Darren Pion 

Wayne Richardson 

  

 

 

MINUTES 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

TOWN OF LOWELL 

Meeting held on February 15, 2022. 

  

Board members present:    

Alden Warner-Chm, Darren Pion, Wayne Richardson 

Christy Pion- Town Clerk/Asst. Treasurer/Selectboard Clerk 

Rebecca DiZazzo-Treasurer/Asst. Clerk/Delinq. Tax Col. 

Calvin Allen-Road Commissioner   

Meeting was called to order at 5:42 p.m. 

 

Guest: 

❖ Christina Adams- Town Health Officer 

❖ Troy Adams- Deputy Health Officer 

Sign Orders: 

 

❖      Orders were approved and signed by the Board unanimously for the Treasurer.  

 

Minutes from February 1, 2022: 

 

❖ Minutes from February 1, 2022 were approved by the Board unanimously. 

 

Other Business: 

 

❖ Christina Adams, THO, came to the meeting to give her inspection report to the 

Selectboard for review before summiting her final signed copy. Alden read the report aloud in 

the meeting for everyone to hear. The Board agreed that the report was very well done and was 

approved for her final submission. Christina will be bringing the final draft to the Clerk’s office 

on Thursday, February 17, 2022, to be filed in the office. She will also be mailing a copy of this 

report to George Tarby, who made the complaint, and to the Landlord of the building Mr. Tarby 

is occupying. A copy of this report  Christina and her Husband Troy Adams, Deputy Health 

Office, discussed one more complaint that they had received from Mr. Tarby. He had 



complained about the State and Town Plow trucks dumping snow in his driveway and felt that 

this was being done deliberately. Christina said that she had explained to him that she had no 

authority over the plow trucks for the State or the Town, and that snow in the driveway happens 

to everyone. 

❖ Alden, Board Chair, approved and signed a truck weight permit for the following: 

Barrett Trucking Co., Inc. 

❖ The Errors and omissions report for the Listers was reviewed and signed by the Board and the 

Town Clerk. 

❖ The Contract for services policy was resigned for the current Selectboard members.  

 

 

Board Warrants:  

 

➢ General Order # 5      $                 83,143.89 

➢ General Order # 6      $                        55.97 

➢ Payroll  Order # 4      $                   7,829.05    

                                                                                                                                 __________________ 

                                                                                                                                    

Signed by the Board for the Treasurer to draw checks totaling -                       $       91,028.91 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:55 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Christy M. Pion.  

   

 

Next meeting date: March 1, 2022 at the Town Office Building 

  

  

_____________________________________         ______________________________________  

   


